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Public meeting in Carlisle

The Press Complaints Commission will be holding a public meeting in Carlisle on Tuesday 10 May
2011.

If you have an opinion on press standards or would like to know what to do if you have a complaint 
about a newspaper or magazine article, you can come along and meet representatives from the PCC.

The panel comprises: Baroness Buscombe, Chairman of the PCC; Stephen Abell, Director of the PCC; 
Esther Roberton, a public Commission member; and Neil Hodgkinson, editor of the News & Star.

The event will take place in the Lecture Theatre suite at Tullie House Museum & Art Gallery, Castle 
Street, Carlisle CAS 8TP on Tuesday 10 May 2011.

From 2.30pm there will be a public Question and Answer session hosted by Baroness Buscombe.

Immediately beforehand (between 2pm and 2.30pm) there will be an open surgery for an informal 
chat with a member of PCC staff, or just to pick up some information.

The event is FREE with no ticket required but it would be useful if you could register your interest in 
attending by contacting Tonia Milton on 020 7831 0022 or by email: tonia.milton@pcc.org.uk.
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